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     November 6, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
BUILDING 321 INTERIOR DEMOLITION 

PROJECT CC25-043 
 

The attached constitutes additional information and serves to clarify issues (considered to be part of 
the “BUILDING 321 INTERIOR DEMOLITION" project). 

 
STATEMENT: Additional sampling needed for this Building for further clarification. 
Therefore, we are moving the last day of question and bid opening to a different date. 

 
1. SECTION A – NOTICE INVITING BIDS – A-2 SEALED BIDS is being revised to read as 
follows: 
 
SEALED BIDS: Sealed bids shall be received by the Finance Department, Victorville City Hall, 
14343 Civic Drive, Victorville, CA 92392, until 2:30 p.m. PST on DECEMBER 10, 2024. 
 
2. SECTION A – INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS – IV PROJECT QUESTIONS is being 
revised to read as follows: 
 
PROJECT QUESTIONS:  Any prospective bidder desiring an explanation or interpretation of the 
Contract Documents must make a written request to the Purchasing Division (email acceptable).  
All requests must be received on or before 12:00 p.m. PST on DECEMBER 3, 2024, to allow a 
reply to reach all prospective bidders before the due date for submission of their Bid Proposals.  
Any information requested by a prospective bidder concerning this solicitation will be furnished 
promptly to ALL prospective bidders as an addendum to the Contract Documents, assuming that 
the information is necessary in submitting Bid Proposals or the lack of it would be prejudicial to 
prospective bidders.  

 
****************************************************************************** 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this project or any of the project 
documentation, please email or fax them to Celeste Calderon, Finance Specialist at 
cmcalderon@victorvilleca.gov  
 
Please confirm receipt of this Addendum #2, by attaching the signed acknowledgment to your Bid 
Proposal.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may result in your Bid Proposal being 
rejected as non-responsive.   
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